
Item G4
Approving Appointment of Steve Poppe to Business Improvement 
District #2 Board
Dan Cimino recently resigned from the Business Improvement District #2 Board.  To fill this 
vacancy, the Mayor is recommending the appointment of Steve Poppe.  Steve works for Wells 
Fargo and is very active in the community.  His appointment would become effective 
immediately and would expire on December 31, 2002.
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